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YEAR 4
Learning is FUN is Year 4!

Year 4 PE
This Term, Year 4 have been practising cricket skills during PE. We’ve learnt how to bowl, bat and
throw accurate passes when fielding. Here are some of our reflections.

"I have learnt to have a straight arm when I bowl in cricket".  Joshua

"I have learnt that when you do cricket you have to focus on what you do best". Inayah

"I learned how to bowl and hold a cricket ball". Jenk

"I use my arms a lot and I put a lot of pressure on my legs. I run up and swing my arm". Ahilya
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Year 4 Music

Every student in Year 4 learns an instrument. Everyone has made a lot of progress this term,
learning how to play a number of different notes, learning how to read music and learning how to
play together as part of the band. This is what we think about learning an instrument.

"I enjoyed playing the glockenspiel and it is fun". Aidan

"When I got my clarinet, I had no idea how to play. Now 9 weeks later I know how to play Hot
Cross Buns". Anika

"I’ve learnt so much about playing the trombone.  When you play a C note, you put the slide right
after the D note. It’s like 2 x further than the bell. I can play songs like Rolling Along and Four by
Four". Marvin

"My name is Lucas and I am an alto saxophone player. I like it a lot and my teacher is really
good".  Lucas

"I have really enjoyed playing the trumpet and it is a great experience to have". Savannah
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